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WEEKLY E-LETTER, OCTOBER 17, 2024 

 

SERVICES AT ONE ISLAND FAMILY: 

 
ONE ISLAND FAMILY will RECONVENE for our weekly services on OCTOBER 27! 

Mark your calendar NOW to join us at 11 am 
as we celebrate being together again. 

Our friend (and member!) JT THOMPSON will lead off our season, 
Sharing his loving insights.  

SEE YOU THEN! 
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Our NOVEMBER welcomes back some familiar faces: 

3 Rev. Steve Torrence will join us in person 

10 SOCIAL SUNDAY and: We will be led in celebration of our researched LAND 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT by Nancy 3 Hoffman and Jorge Jimenez! 

17 Joy Taylor, “What are we if not an ACCUMULATION of our MEMORIES?” 

24 Rev. Bob Murphy, Affiliate Minister will zoom in 

 

 
 

We welcome our UUA AFFILIATE MINISTERS on a regular basis: 

Rev. Bob Murphy and Rev. Doug Slagle 

 
 

 

LOOKING FURTHER AHEAD: 

Your Service Coordinators continue to seek your ideas for unique services and your 
connections to invite guest presenters! Send your information to us via 
jbt22ster@gmail.com and we will do the follow up! 

 

 

ARE YOU GETTING READY TO VOTE? 

The non-partisan League of Women Voters 
invites you to check out VOTE411 for a chance 
to 'hear' what the local candidates have to 
say! https://www.vote411.org/plan-your-
vote 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jbt22ster@gmail.com
https://www.vote411.org/plan-your-vote
https://www.vote411.org/plan-your-vote


 

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY.   

We completed our scheduled community 
service highway cleanup on Sunday, Oct 
13. Liz and I were able to clean up 10 lbs of 
trash and 7 lbs of recycle plus 2 trash can 
lids. Our payment this time was only half 
what were paid for the previous highway 
clean up – see the picture of half a dollar 
bill. Last time we received a almost whole 
one dollar bill versus this time we got a half 
a dollar bill. But we also found a quarter at 
the MM 15 bus stop. We also saved the 2 trash can lids, so if you lost a trash can lid 
between MM 14 and 16 we have your lid. 
 



 

SEEKING SINGERS & MUSICIANS FOR CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 
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